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19 March 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
While the schools are closed we are giving you our contact information so that you 
are able to phone us for any advice/support that you need for your child with regards 
their communication or eating, drinking and swallowing skills. 
 
If there are resources that would support communication or you feel you would like to 
discuss ways to support communication over the upcoming weeks please don’t 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
Please contact us on 0131 537 7119.  If there is no answer, please leave a message 
and we will get back to you as soon as possible.   
 
Keep well 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nicola Ford, Anna Cummergen & Eleanor Douglas 
Speech & Language Therapy Team 
 


